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Year 6 School Jacket 2025 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
Year 6 students have the opportunity to order the Year 6 school jacket for 2025. The cost is $67.00. 
Students will be able to wear their jacket throughout the year and for their grade photo.  
 
To order your child’s Year 6 school jacket, please scan the QR code or go to www.fcw.com.au and 
follow the steps: 
 

1. Click on ‘Leavers Online Shops (school A – L)’  
2. Find our school logo and click on it 
3. Click on the image of the jacket 
4. Select size and quantity (refer to the online size chart)  
5. Then click ‘Add to Cart’ and ‘Check Out’ 
6. Follow the prompts and enter billing and student details 

 
 

Online Orders Close Wednesday 5th March 2025 
Orders and payment after this date will not be accepted. 

 
 
Please refer to the online size chart to ensure you order the correct size for your child. 
 
If you need to make changes to your order, please email michaela.brown7@det.nsw.edu.au   
prior to the closing date. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Miss Michaela Brown  
Year 6 Assistant Principal  
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